November 7, 2022

Dear Corporate Partners:

Plans are underway for the Annual Computer Science Awards Banquet on Monday, April 3, 2023. We invite you to join us and hope you will be able to attend. The banquet is a great opportunity for you to build relationships with our students. The students' also appreciate the connections they make at the event as they feel it better prepares them for life after graduation.

Your company support for the department and our students is greatly appreciated by everyone. I encourage you to broaden our partnership by providing a merit scholarship for a deserving student in 2023. Your scholarship will help students who shoulder the responsibility of paying tuition without family assistance. Or you can help support a promising student whose family has already given everything they have to support their child's education. Your gift of scholarship funding can inspire success and make a difference for a single student or for several students.

Enclosed is information about the scholarship process and a form to indicate your commitment. Please use the form to remit your check and indicate whether you will attend the CS Awards Banquet on April 3rd. For us to present your company scholarship at the banquet, we should receive your scholarship commitment by February 13, 2023. Checks can be made payable to Purdue Foundation. Scholarship funds must be received by March 1, 2023. Contact Sally Luzader (<u>luzaders@purdue.edu</u> or 765-494-6180) if you have any questions.

Thank you for joining us in supporting our students. Your company scholarship will open the door to educational opportunities and help to create more innovative business solutions with a diverse body of computer scientists.

With warm regards,

Sunil Prabhakar

Professor and Department Head

Enclosure